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India

The second year of WorldView Institute India
ended on March 10th. We were blessed to award our
first graduates with their Master's Degree in Bible
translation studies. Some of these are preparing to
serve with us as we begin new translation projects.

Three of our returning students who speak the
Liangmei language will begin translating a vital Bible
curriculum into their heart language. We believe this
work will help establish them as experienced
translators and provide some much needed
discipleship tools for the churches of northern India.

Uganda

Dan Olachea and | will travel to Uganda later this
year. Bro. Dan will conduct a training workshop for
the translation team serving in Mbarara. These
dedicated men are doing a wonderful job and the
work is progressing well.

We will then be traveling north to visit with
potential partners in a new language project. We are
asking the Lord to give us a "band of men whose
hearts God has touched" who will commit themselves
to the translation of God's Word for another people
group in Uganda.

Nepal

WorldView Associate Justin Levine will lead our
newest project targeting Tibetan languages. In August
of this year, we will travel to Nepal and spend several
days setting up the structure and strategy of this new
project. Please pray for the three students who have
committed five years of service to this endeavor.

We are asking the Lord to provide the support
necessary. Funding is needed for:

e Setup fund for computers, software and books

for the translation work ($5000)

e Housing and living expenses for the team

($1000/monthly)
* Ongoing education and training workshops
(S500/monthly)

We are asking the Lord for one or more churches
to adopt this project and help us put Scriptures into
the languages of unreached Tibetan people groups.

Emily

In just a few days (May 14)
we will celebrate Emily's 8th
birthday. We will be blessed to
have both my parents and
Linda's Mom here for Mother’s
Day and the birthday celebration.

We are so proud of Emily for
completing her third book and all
the review work in the Awana
Sparkies Program. This means
she has memorized well over 100
Bible verses.

May God bless you for your continued support of
WorldView Ministries and your prayers as we strive to
make a difference for those without His Word.

Fielder Family
Ken, Linda & Emily

WorldView Ministries

7090 US Hwy 36, Avon, IN 46123
317.410.4600
Fielder@WorldViewOnline.net

WorldViewOnline.net
KenFielder.com
WorldViewJournal.com



mailto:Fielder@firstbible.net
mailto:Fielder@firstbible.net
http://www.KenFielder.com
http://www.KenFielder.com
http://www.WorldViewJournal.com
http://www.WorldViewJournal.com

